Year 2 Homework
Welcome to Year 2
Please listen to your child read at least 3x a week (if possible), then write a comment and sign. The children will be rewarded with 5HP for every 3 parental comments recorded.

Each week, spelling homework will be sent home on a Monday to be completed every night and returned on a Friday.

Maths homework will be sent home and be available online via ‘MyMaths’ on a Friday and should be returned by the following Thursday.

Our PE days are:

Indoor – Alternate Wednesdays
Outdoor – Thursday

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please send your child with appropriate kit on a Monday and we will send it home on a Friday.

Thank you very much for your support.

The Year 2 staff
